NEWSLETTER 24 – 16th March 2012

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

<u>Candle Making</u> - Year 1 and 2 children made candles as part of National Science and Engineering Week. They learnt about the state of solids and liquids and colour mixing to consolidate their recent topic of materials. The children investigated reversible and irreversible changes, transparency, opaqueness, and translucency.

<u>Football</u> – Our football team played Wellesbourne School in an 11 a side match on Monday. The boys played very well. Thank you to parents for transport and support.

<u>Indian Dancing</u> – Parents of Year 3 & 4 children are invited to watch a performance of Indian Dancing in the hall at 11am on Thursday 22nd March. Please can the dancers bring in black trousers and a bright top to wear during the performance.

<u>Sport Relief</u> – On Friday 23^{rd} March your child can come into school dressed as their favourite sports person in return for a donation of £1 for Sports Relief. During the day each child will take part in a run up to 1km.

<u>School Safety</u> – Do not park next to the 'No Parking' bollards in the main driveway – the bollards are there to ensure that access is kept clear for emergency vehicles and to prevent dangerous congestion and accidents. Pedestrians must use the pedestrian gate and not walk through the vehicle entrance and exit.

<u>Morning Messages</u> - The school foyer is becoming increasingly congested in the mornings making it difficult for concerns and issues to be dealt with swiftly. Please send money and any notes for your child's teacher into school with your child for them to hand in. <u>Urgent</u> messages can continue to be left on the yellow slips by the office.

<u>Celebration Collective Worship</u> – The will be no Celebration Collective Worship on Friday 23rd March.

<u>Mothering Sunday Service at St Laurence Church</u> – There will be a special service for Mothering Sunday at 10 o'clock on Sunday March 18th at St Laurence's Church. All are welcome. Come along and bring Mum and Dad - and grandparents, too!

<u>Book of the Week</u> – Reception children have been reading 'The Very Hungry Caterpillar' by Eric Carle – what will happen to the greedy caterpillar as he counts and munches his way through a variety of tasty treats?

Mr A Simms

BSA Newsletter -Friday 16th March 2012

Quiz Night - TONIGHT!!!! See you there!!!

Suttons Seeds Catalogue

We will be sending orders off regularly – so keep them coming in and if you need further order forms let us know and we'll get them for you.

Easter Creations - 29th March 2012

Ok then who's been coming up with some brilliant ideas for this competition??? What we'd like is for children to come up with there own creations based on the topic of Easter and what it means to them. It can be as big or small as they like as long as it really captures the meaning of this time of year to them. They need to be brought to the Hall on the morning of 29th March and then after school the creations will be available for viewing and tea, coffee and cakes will be available to buy too. The creations will then be judged by Reverend Ruth and the winner announced in the Celebration Assembly on the last day of Term (30th March) – there is a prize for each year group.

Good Luck Everyone!!!

Tea Towels – these have been delivered and if you ordered these have been put in your childs bookbag this week. Any issues get in touch.

Coming Soon Peel2Save Cards – April 2012 Right Royal Bounce – May 2012

BSA Meeting

The next BSA Meeting will be on Tuesday 17th April at 7.30pm in the ICT suite at school. Please come along and get involved with the planning of our events and have a glass of wine and some nibbles.

Sam Green 0789 997 1943 or 01789 774533 (samgreen389@gmail.com)
Annie Perkins 07816 877259
Jo Colwell 07813 306641
Vicki Johnston 07708 267741
The BSA Committee x